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From: Lisa Grigg (Communities Support Assistant) <Lisa.Grigg@cornwall.gov.uk>
Sent: 16 May 2024 11:41
Subject: Listening to residents 2024 - South-East Cornwall CAP, Saltash event, 28 June
Attachments: Saltash Event A4.pdf

Information Classification: CONTROLLED

T0: South East Cornwall Community Area Partnership

Dear South-East Cornwall CAP Members,

CliIr Linda Taylor, Leader of Cornwall Council, will be out and about again during May and June, to hear
from residents across Cornwall.

She is really looking forward to meeting people from your local area and hearing from them about what's on
their mind. We are also hoping to hear from them about our Council priorities which are 'how we can work

with communities for a Carbon Neutral Cornwall, where everyone can start well, live well and age well'.

We will be promoting the events on our Let’s talk Cornwall engagement platform, on social media

We would be grateful if you would help to promote your local event

Posters will be sent by post to the Town Council to display, if you would like to promote your event sooner,
we have attached the poster as a PDF for you to print off yourself

We will promote the event on the Council's Facebook site and share the post(s) on the local Community
Area Partnership (CAP) Facebook page, please could you repost our posts

If possible please add a link to the Let's talk Cornwall page to your website:
https://letstalk.cornwall.gov.uk/listening-to-you

Please let Beverly Hill know if there is anything extra, we can do to help promote the event in your area.
We are holding one event in each CAP area. We are sorry if we aren't holding an event in your town. We
will be holding other engagement activities later in the year, when we will look to visit towns that are
not included in this initial schedule of meetings.

Please see the schedule of events below.

Venues for a couple of the events are still being confirmed and we will be able to share those details soon.
Please visit https://letstalk.cornwall.gov.uk/listening-to-you for more information and updates.

Cornwall Council Leader - Listening to residents 2024

Date Time | 1 ocation

19 April | 7pm Tamar to Moor: Callington
Callington Town Hall, New Road, Callington, PL17 7BD




23 April | 7pm Falmouth and Penryn: Falmouth

Atherton Suite, The Old Post Office, The Moor, Falmouth, TR11 3QA
24 April | 7pm* | South Kerrier: Helston

Old Cattle Market, Porthleven Road, Helston, TR13 OSR

*or later to follow the finish of the CAP meeting
9 May Tpm Saints Coast: Perranporth

Perranporth Memorial Hall, Wheal Leisure, Perranporth, TR6 OEY
13 May Tpm North Cornwall: Bude

Falcon Hotel, Breakwater Road, Bude, EX23 8SD
16 May Tpm Camel Valley: Bodmin

Shire House Suite, Shire Hall, Mount Folly, Bodmin, PL31 2DG
10 June Tpm Cornwall South: St Austell

The Cornwall Hotel, Pentewan Road, Tregorrick, St Austell, PL26 7AB
11 June Tpm Roseland and Truro: Truro

Long Gallery, County Hall, Treyew Road, Truro, TR1 3AY
13 June Tpm North Kerrier and East Penwith: Redruth

Main Hall, Redruth Community Centre, Foundry Row, Redruth, TR15 1AN
18 June 7pm China Clay Area and Luxulyan: St Stephen

The Bell Theatre, Brannel School, Rectory Road, St Stephen, PL26 7RN
19 June Tpm Penwith: Penzance

Main Hall, St John’s Hall, Alverton Road, Penzance, TR18 2QW

Kind regards / Oll an gwella, Beverly

Beverly Hill (pronounced bev-er-lee) (promouns: she/her) | Public and Partner Engagement

Manager
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beverly.hill@cornwall.gov.uk | 07800 610 688 | 01872 322 222 and say ‘Beverly Hill’
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This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come
to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-
mail us immediately at enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording
and/or monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the
Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Waming: It
is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free. The
Authority will not accept liability for any damage caused by a virus.






With Linda
Taylor, Leader of
Cornwall Council







